
 

 

 

 

TIMELY NOTIFICATION BULLETIN 

Possible Threat to the Community 

"Your Right to Know" 

Thursday, February 28, 2019 

8:23 a.m. 

 

In compliance with the "Timely Notice" provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus 

Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998, Campus Security is giving notice of suspicious 

activity in the area. 

 

REPORTED OFFENSE: On Thursday, February 28th at 8:23 a.m., 

a woman was walking up Aloha Tower Drive towards 

Ala Moana Blvd when two unknown dark skinned 

males attempted to rob her.   

 

One male distracted her while the other male rode up 

on a bike behind her and tried to take her purse.   

 

When they were unsuccessful the males fled up Bishop 

Street.  

 

Be aware and cognizant of your surroundings and if anything suspicious is seen, please report to HPU 

security (544-1400) or the Honolulu Police Department. (911) and notify police. 

 

Please pass this information on to others in the HPU community who might not be aware of this incident.  

If you have any information that might be helpful in this investigation, contact the University Security by 

Telephone at (808)544-1400 or contact HPD by telephone at (808) 529-3932.  You may also contact HPU 

Security or HPD in person by approaching them on any HPU campus. 

 


